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Phonetic Schoo

Sunnyslope Newsletter 08/30/2024

Hello Franklin Families:

We've finished the first month of school. Only eight more months to go.
Students are settling into their daily routine and learning many new things.

Parents, please partner with us in helping your child learn and achieve as much as possible this
school year.

On Monday, September 2, we will have no school in celebration of Labor Day. This holiday is
observed on the first Monday of September every year and celebrated to recognize the social and
economic achievements of workers in our country.

These achievements have given America strength, prosperity and well-being. Students, enjoy your
day off from school.

Early Release on Friday, August 30. Students will be released at 1:00 p.m.
After hours/Aftercare phone # (480)793-2979 (3:30-5:30 p.m. Mon.-Fri.)

Staff resumes are available in the office.

Important Dates:

August
30th - Early Release at 1:00 p.m.

September

2nd - No School - Labor Day (Office will be closed)

13th - Quarter 1 Progress Reports will be sent home.

October

4th - Early Release at 1:00 p.m.

7th -11th - Fall Break — No School - (Office will be closed)

23rd -25th - Parent/Teacher Conferences (More information later)

Thank you!







